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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 8:33 AM
To: Charity Zich
Cc: Mott, Andrew
Subject: Site Investigation Report Submittal Request - Chippewa Valley Regional Airport PFAS

Ms. Zich, 
 
The Department of Natural Resources (DNR) recognizes that over the last few years Chippewa Valley Regional Airport 
has taken some actions as documented in communications between the DNR and the airport (see BRRTS case 02-09-
588115). More specifically, the airport (1) retained a consultant, (2) sampled monitoring wells in May 2022, and (3) 
submitted an initial site investigation work plan in November 2021.   
 
The DNR received the Site Investigation Sample Results Notification, submitted by AECOM on July 22, 2022. It is our 
understanding that a Site Investigation Report is being prepared in accordance with Wisconsin Administrative Code 
Chapter NR 716.15 by your environmental consultant. The DNR looks forward to receiving the report, which by code, is 
due within 60 days of receiving laboratory data, in this case on January 15, 2023.  
 
The DNR appreciates your cooperative approach to this matter and looks forward to working with you to continue 
progress at this site. The DNR would be glad to meet with you to discuss site investigation results, next steps, and 
timelines important in maintaining compliance with state law.  
 
Thank you, 
Matt Thompson 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-492-2304 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov 
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